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HUMBERVIEW CURLERS FINISH FIRST SEASON

The Humberview Huskies boys' curling team finished off their rookie season in third place in their division, just ahead of their
Bolton rivals, the St. Michael's Thunder. Members of the Huskies team are already preparing for the next season with the upcoming
Tim Hortons and Hamilton Victoria Bantam Boys Bonspiels. The team will be welcoming new players from Humberview to come
to their last practice at Chinguacousy March 25 to rock the house, learn about curling, and join the school team for the 2015-16
season. Second Mike Triglav celebrates a shot to the button.Photo by Skid Crease
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